
 

 

 

News This Week… 
 

Class Photos 

The weather has been really unsettled lately but we’re keeping our fingers 

crossed for a dry day on Tuesday next week when the photographer will be in 

school.   She will be taking class group photos and individual photos for Year 6.   

Please remember to send the children into school in full uniform (including school 

shoes) and bring along their very best smiles! 

 

 

FRoGS Cake Sale Next Week! 

As mentioned before Easter, it’s Year 3&4’s turn to bring in cakes for their cake sale 

on Friday 26th April.  The cakes will be sold after school on the Year 5&6 playground 

– do stop by and buy a sweet treat. 

 

 

Parent Information Meetings 

Mrs Pesani will be holding a parent information meeting for Year 6 parents next week as we 

continue to prepare for the KS2 SATs assessments.  The letter sent home to parents is available 

on our website here: Year 6 SATs Meeting Letter  

The SATs will take place from 13th – 16th May and it is essential that children are in school and on 

time every day. 

 

Next Friday, there will be a parent information meeting for the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 

which takes place in June.  Year 1 parents will have already received a letter earlier this week, 

which can be found on our website here: Year 1 PSC Meeting Letter 

 

 

Lunchtime Controller Vacancy 

Have you ever considered applying to become a member of our fantastic 

lunchtime team? 

We are currently seeking a lunchtime controller to join our team helping to 

support the children in the hall and on the playground during their lunchtimes 

each day.  Please visit our website vacancies page to find full details and to apply for the role. 

 

 

School Lunches 

We are now at the start of a new term – with a new menu! Please can you make 

sure that you go online and order your child’s school lunches in advance via 

SCOPay.  Children are unable to order lunches in the classroom so these must be 

chosen by parents from home. 

If you need your account details for SCOPay, please get in touch with the school office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend. 

Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 

Weekly Update 
Friday 19th April 2024 

https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=6389&type=pdf
https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=6400&type=pdf
https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Vacancies&pid=383


 

Attendance Stars 
Classes with the highest attendance this week: 

1st Place – Lions (98.4%) 

2nd Place – Tigers (96.9%) 

3rd Place – Falcons and Hawks (96.8%) 

KS1 Reptile Encounters 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


